



Minutes of Committee Meeting

*Wednesday 21st March 2021 at 7pm
on Zoom*

1 Present

Nick Nicholls (NN) Chair, Stephen Gibson (SG) Vice Chair, Graham Hoskins (GH) Treasurer, Roger Mitchell (RM), Chris Williams (CW), Humfrey Stobart (HS), Cliff Burnett (CB), David Leeson (DL), Mike Tate (MT), Simon Lawday (SL)

Apologies Phil Vellenoweth, Rod Richardson

2 Minutes of 17.02.21 meeting

Assets have been added to the agenda of our October meeting.

SL proposed to accept minutes HS seconded all agreed

3 Matters arising (if not on agenda)

DL - please keep the whereabouts of the Christmas CDs on the agenda Action

NN - members have been written to.

GH - Music Bursary hasn't been paid. It's been put to one side and is ready to be paid out.

Action: It was agreed that NN would write to Matt Douglas to see if he can help find a local candidate for the bursary. DL proposed and SG seconded

4 Membership roll call

All ok

5 Treasurer's report (GH)

Report has been received by the committee

GH has paid any cash and cheques held into the account

£350 has been sent to St Petros

6 Zoom

Action MT agreed to write to choir to ascertain if any members were having difficulties accessing Zoom.

HS suggested that he include the fact that we are going over music that could be used on the Quay.

GH pointed out that those who haven't heard Lungs of the Earth could find it tricky.

7. Concert Updates

Quay Concerts

It was felt that we should prepare for the possibility of being able to sing on the quay.

NN will ask Gareth to write to the Harbour Trust **Action**

Graham Rundle has suggested that we get in contact with the Minack Theatre to secure a slot next year, MT will write **Action**

8. CD Sales

Very quiet 2 albums downloaded

9. Photo library MT SG

MT has a vast collection of digital photographs; we've been exploring ways of making them available for choir members. The website can't cope with the quantity.

We have created a drop box which will allow members to view and download pictures they would like to have.

It was suggested that we also look at google drive.

10 AOB

MT suggested a post covid gathering / party for the choir possibly the MAC or the Jubilee Hall. SL suggested the golf club. GH wondered if folk would be willing to attend especially those unvaccinated. NN suggested that it go on the agenda for May

MT John Lewis' brother Ray Lewis died. His daughter asked if she could play choir tracks at the funeral, including 'Tell My Father'. Agreed.

SL we need to ask the club if we can store the staging during Quay concerts. NN will ask Gareth to write. **Action**

HS Catherine Vellenoweth funeral went well and was attended by HS and GH

Meeting closed at 20.03

Next meeting 21st April 2021, 7pm. MT will set up a Zoom Meeting